Congregational Conversation Meeting October 14, 2018

The congregation gathered after worship over lunch to:

- 1. receive a year-end report of the Communication and Neighbourhood Engagement Initiative and to engage in conversation about the initiative
- 2. hear the feedback received in response to the questions about our learnings from the sabbatical time and engage in conversation about the recommendation to move forward with an alternative worship service in addition to Sunday morning service.
- 3. Receive a financial update
- 4. Highlight the Board vacancies (Member at Large and Finance chair)
- 5. elect Martin Stewart to the Board as Chair of the Ministry and Personnel Team

Motion: moved by Linda Clegg; seconded by Aleksa Harkness that Martin Stewart be elected to the Board as Chair of the Ministry and Personnel Team. Carried

Thanks was expressed to Duncan McLean and Karen Pollett for their service on the Board.